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Comments: I'm writing in regard to the proposed clearcutting in the area of Pole Creek.  This area is used by

MANY people in the state, as well as out of state people.  I believe this to be the MOST used area of the

Bighorns, and certainly for cross country skiing and sledding.  This is a beautiful area enjoyed by many and

therefore clearcuts should NOT be done in this area and will devalue the experiencing of our beautiful Bighorns.

I believe any clear cutting should be anywhere BUT the designated camping, skiing, snowmobiling areas and

should be done where there are no such designated areas.  It's just common sense!


